
From: Pat <gelo3@comcast.net> 
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2016 7:01 PM 
To: Maxine Grad 
Subject: Please vote No 
 
My name is Pat Gelo and I am the SAP at NCUJHS in Derby. I am writing to ask you to please vote 
no to the bill to legalize recreational marijuana. They can say what they want but I can assure 
you that this will put our students at risk. It will create health issues and affect the safety on our 
roads. Don't we have enough drug issues in our state? Do we really want to balance the budget 
on the backs of our youth? Please just say no! Thank you, Pat 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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